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HB3076 is unconstitutional. With this and the other measures and bills proposed on 

firearms you are making it unaffordable and virtually impossible for people to legally 

purchase firearms which is our 2nd amendment right. Stop with the overreach and 

focus on things that actually will help reduce gun violence.  


